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Hello Amanda Elzy members of the Class of 1969!! 

It is with great ‘Golden Panther’ pride, honor and enthusiasm that we send you our first official Reunion Committee 

communiqué.  We want to let you know of our plans for a ’50 years’ Reunion in July of 2019.  We had a first meeting to 

get organized and start work on a plan back in October of 2017.   After eight (8) Reunion Committee meetings we are 

today fourteen (14) members strong as you can see from our official Reunion Committee letterhead above.   

We made history as the largest Senior Class enrollment in Elzy history, boosting over 200 classmates.  We hailed from far 

and near to Greenwood (Elzy of course, L.S. Rogers, R.B. Schlater, Sam Balkin, T.Y. Fleming, Wilkes and even those 

faithfuls from the city of Greenwood).  We carried the graduation banner as the final graduating class of the 60’s paving 

the way for the first graduating class of the 70’s; the rest is history still in the making! 

We want to reach as many of our 1969 classmates as possible.  And would greatly appreciate your help.  So please 

spread the word as often and as much as you possibly can.  We have made it possible for you to do so via Postal Mail, E-

mail, Reunion Committee Contacts, Facebook and a 1969 Reunion Website as noted in our Reunion Letterhead above. 

Please mark the dates (July 19-21, 2019) on your calendars now so that you can come and help us “Celebrate 50 Years” 

big time!  We have chosen events for the dates of July 19-21, 2019 (Please refer to the enclosed “Celebration:  Events” 

listing also enclosed).   

The Committee will be updating you in the months ahead as we continue our planning process.  Please contact us via 

Postal Mail, E-mail, call us at the Contacts numbers, look us up on Facebook and/or the 1969 Reunion Website listed in 

the letterhead above with any questions you may have. 

 

 

Eagerly awaiting July, 2019, 

We remain your Reunion Committee                 

 

 

 

https://www.aehsclassof1969reunion.com/

